Dear friends;

I hope many of our friends enjoyed wonderful Lunar New Year!

I am very please to inform you of the next NGN-WG meeting in the fifth CJK meeting in Japan.

A proposed meeting agenda for the NGN-WG on 28th and 29th of March is set out 
in ANNEX 1 hereto.

I understand that the detailed technical and collaborative issues will be discussed during the FG-NGN meeting in Korea, and I would like to propose the CJK NGN-WG members to concentrate on the discussion on the future collaboration direction as the CJK and the finalization of the NGN-WG's working procedure.  And also reviewing of the WG activity

report to the CJK plenary is one of the important issue for the next NGN-WG meeting. 

If you have any comments to the proposed agenda and the study issues, please provide me your comments 7th of March.

Your contributions must be received by the secretary of TTC(Mr. Naito) not later than 21st March 2005.

In addition to the NGN-WG meeting, I would like to invite the CJK expts to the CJK Ad-Hoc meeting as we agreed in the last Ad-Hoc meeting in November in Geneva.

The purpose of the Ad-Hoc meeting is, for the preparation of the next FGNGN meeting in Korea, to present a couple of major topics from each country or company and to understand the positions each other.

The meeting time is at 1700-1900 on March 13th on Sunday.

The room, where Chae-Sub has already reserved, is in the same hotel of the following workshop and FGNGN.

Best regards,

Yoichi Maeda, NGN-WG chairman

*******************************


ANNEX 1

Draft agenda for the meeting of the NGN-WG in CJK

(Tokyo, 28-29 March 2005)

1. Opening of the meeting

2. Approval of the agenda

3. Document allocation

4. Reports of interim activities


4.1 Ad-Hoc meeting


4.2 FG-NGN and ITU-T SG13

5. Working procedure

6. Collaboration issues

7. Review of the NGN-WG activity report to the CJK plenary

8. Miscellaneous

9. Future activities

9. Closure of the meeting

************************************

